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---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Great that's just what criminals and robbers want , a citizen unable to defend themselves.
  Stop wasting the people's time and money on unconstitutional efforts.
We would still be under British rule without the Minutemen..think about senior citizens trying
to open their safe and loading up in the dark when a robber is breaking thru the door armed
with a knife or gun. 
 A stupid unenforceable idea thought up by stupid officials with stupid ideas.
  Let every citizen be armed in their homes. And towns in a free country.
    Liberty and Freedom speaks




